
 
 

 

E-NEWS UPDATE 
EMS DRUG SHORTAGE UPDATE 

 
 

 

Occasional Wholesale Sales by EMS Agencies in the Event of a Drug Shortage 
 
The Board of Pharmacy is aware that EMS agencies may be experiencing drug shortages of certain medications 
necessary to ensure proper patient care. To address this issue, the Board has adopted a new policy to permit the 
occasional wholesale sale of drugs that are currently in shortage between EMS agencies. For more information, 
visit: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/EMSshortage. 
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